
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NOTICE 

 

Port Freeport (Port) is interested in receiving competitive sealed proposals from 

Insurance Carriers or Insurance Companies for Employee Benefit Insurance Coverage.  

Sealed proposals must be received, not postmarked, by Brandei Goolsby, Agent of 

Record, no later than 2:00 p.m., September 29, 2023 in the Gulf Coast Employee Benefit 

Service office, 125 Circle Way Suite 102, Lake Jackson, Texas at which time they will be 

opened. Proposals should be labeled, “Port Employee Benefit Coverage – 2:00 p.m., 

9/29/23.”  

 

All submittals become the property of the Port, and the Port reserves the right to reject 

any or all proposals.  Proposals will be evaluated on a number of criteria, and the 

proposal that best meets the needs of the Port will be selected. 

 

Interested parties may contact Brandei Goolsby, Agent of Record, at (979) 529-2098, or 

at bgoolsby@gulfcoastebs.com  for information. 

mailto:bgoolsby@tdecuinsurance.org

